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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: December 2015 

Re: Board Report 

 This will be the last week of our 7
th
 and 8

th
 grade girls’ basketball season, as well as our 

wrestling season. Our 7th grade girls lost a close game by one point in the first round, while the 
8th grade stormed to a victory and will move on to the second round and face number one seed 
Fruitland. Saturday our wrestling team will look to repeat as the SRV Middle School Champions. 

 We look forward to a great boys’ basketball season in the 7th and 8th grade starting in 
January. 
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